
 

 

  
 
 
Monday 8th July 2024 
 
This week in Reception 
This week we are continuing to learn about sea creatures and we will be thinking about seaside 
holidays. We will be having a visit from Mr Best the vet to talk to us about caring for animals and 
how he helps them.  

 
Phonic focus for this week 
This week we will continue reading and writing phase 4 words and sentences.  We 
will practise reading the high frequency words- their and our.  

 
English and Topic 
This week we will be writing some facts about our favourite sea creature. We will also be 
reading ‘The Storm Whale’ and doing some activities based on this.  
 
Maths 
This week we will be revising money and time with lots of practical activities.    

 
What can you do at home? 
1. Please practise reading and writing the high frequency words.  

2. Please practise writing words containing four sounds, such as drop, spin, 
tent, creep. 

3. Practise reading and writing phase 3 digraphs and trigraphs. 

4. Practise adding and subtracting within 10. 

5. Practise counting in twos and tens. Practise number formation.  

6. Practise writing a sentence or two with clear finger spaces and capital 
letters and full stops 
 

Action points 

★Show and Tell- There is no theme and the children can bring in anything to show. (It cannot be 
too large or too precious.) Your child needs to bring the item, which could be something they made 
or an item they have, and they need to write a sentence to explain why they chose to bring 
the particular item / why they like it. Group 3 – Friday 12th July.     

★Swimming - Please make sure your child has their swimming costume on under their uniform 
and they have their swimming bag with a towel, swim hat and underwear.  

★Please ensure that your child has a named water bottle in school every day. 

★Please remember to bring library books on Tuesday – this will be our last week of choosing 
books as we will be collecting them in the week after.  

★PARTY TIME! - to celebrate the end of the year we will be having a party on Friday 19th July. 
There will be a sign up sheet for food donations on the board on Thursday.  
 
If you have any concerns please feel free to come and chat to one of us. 
 
 
 Reception Team. 


